



Library Bulletin Board and Brochure Display Policy

Bulletin Boards and brochure display areas are available for posting information that is for educational, cultural, intellectual, or charitable activities and events. The poster, brochure, flyer, or any other notice posted in these areas does not denote that the library advocates or endorses the viewpoints or activities of these notices. 
The following types of notices will not be displayed:

· those promoting religious affiliations, political parties or candidates, or a stand on any election issue

· posters, petitions and brochures that advocate a position on a public issue

· announcements or advertisements by for-profit organizations

· legal notices other than those legally mandated by the government

· notices of merchandise or services for sale

· real estate announcements or listings
· employment announcements

Display items must be of reasonable size in relation to the space available and will not be accepted if they detract from the accepted use of the space. 
Even items that meet all criteria may still be rejected for display if there is no available space.

All content must be approved by the library director and suitable for display in a public area.
Advertised events should occur within 30 days, the library may remove older materials as needed

to make room for new material.
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